
 
Selectmen’s Meeting Minutes 

Monday, October 20, 2014 
6:30 PM 

 
Meeting was called to order at 6:30 PM. 
 
Present: Landon DeWitt, Dan MacDonald, John DeWitt, and Meghan Cooper 
 
The Selectmen approved the minutes of Monday, October 6 and 13, 2014.       (3-0) 
 
School Payroll Warrant #7 and 8 for the amounts of $6,766.07 and  
$7,621.05, respectively.              (3-0) 
 
Selectmen approved and signed Town Warrant #20 in the amount of $27,895.18.     (3-0) 
 
The Selectmen discussed items that needed to be fixed or completed at the  
Schrader house including water quality and radon testing.   
 
John reported on the Town Hall furnace.  Robert Gray gave the Town an estimate 
of $3,500 to replace the heat exchanger and was told to proceed with the job.  
He had already completed the other work that needed to be done on the furnace. 
 
Landon reported the broken post on the Town float caused by the Boat Company  
will be repaired by the Boat Company. 
 
Meghan reported about her work on the Town’s new website and the three domains  
the Town will have.  She also discussed the recent training at Orono regarding  
the Service Learning Project for the school she will be doing here.   
 
The school teacher, Paula Greaterox has asked the Selectmen to visit the school  
and give a talk on Town Governance.   
 
The meeting adjourned at 7:25 PM. 
 
The next meeting is scheduled for Monday, November 3, 2014, at 6:30 PM. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
John DeWitt, Third Selectman 
 
 
__________________ ____________________  ____________________ 


